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Permission to Walk Home 
 
We are aware that a number of pupils are currently making their way to school and home from 
school unaccompanied.  To safeguard all young people at Dishforth CE Primary School, and in order 
for us to clarify this has been agreed with you as a parent, we require the permission slip below to 
be completed and returned to school. 
 

 

 
I give permission for my child / children:- 
 
_________________________________ 
Please print 

 
_________________________________ 
Please print 

 
to walk to school on a morning and home at the end of each school day, unaccompanied. 
 
 
 
___________________________________  ___________________ 
Signature of Parent/Guardian     Date 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


